
 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REGARDING THE 2017 FINANCIAL PLAN 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to subsection 162(2) of The 
Municipal Act that the Council of Riverdale Municipality intends to present 
its financial plan for the fiscal year 2017 at a public hearing in the Behlen 
Lounge on the upper floor of the Riverdale Community Centre, Rivers, 

Manitoba on the 18th day of April, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. Council will hear any 
person who wishes to make representation, ask questions or register an 

objection to the financial plan, as provided. 
 

Copies of the financial plan are available for review and may be examined 
by any person during the regular office hours of Riverdale Municipality at 
670 – 2nd Avenue, Rivers, MB on or after April 4th, 2017.  All interested 

parties are encouraged to attend this public hearing. 
 

Kat Bridgeman, CMMA 
Chief Administrative Officer 

 

 

Policing in Riverdale Municipality 
 
By 2019, all municipalities must decide on one policing service for the 
entire municipality.  Riverdale Municipality is serviced by the Rivers 
Police Service in the community of Rivers, and the R.C.M.P. in the rural 
area.   
 
Council would like to engage all rural and urban residents following the 
Financial Plan hearing to discuss moving forward with a local police 
service covering the entire municipality. 
 
 
Where:  Behlen Lounge 
When:  April 18th, 2017 – following the 2017 Financial Plan Hearing 


